
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

November 2021 | Issue 4 



 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this Issue: 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

             

 

Dear Woodmoor Families,  
 

I hope this communication finds you well! It is hard to believe that we 
have just entered November. We are so proud of our Woodmoor 
students. As the year progresses, we continue to see students 
SWIMming: Showing Respect, Working Hard, Including Everyone and 
Making Safe Choices. We are proud of their efforts and we will continue 
to celebrate their success and continue to grow as a community. 
 
We have some dismissal/school changes this month. Therefore, we 
wanted to be sure you received this information early so that you can 
plan accordingly. Next week we celebrate Veterans Day. Please see the 
School News section for more information and to see how you might 
contribute to this very special day for our local heroes . There will be No 
School on November 11th in observance of Veterans Day. Additionally, 
we have Elementary Conferences and Thanksgiving Break this month. 
See below for specifics.  
 
It was so great seeing so many families volunteering in the building this 
past Friday. It was a very special day for us to have you here working 
alongside us. We wanted to take a moment to say thank you for 
following all of the volunteer guidelines. We look forward to seeing more 
of you in the school throughout the year.  
 

We appreciate you all and as always, please know that we are here to 
help and support in any way we can. Please reach out with any questions 
or concerns.  
 
We are Woodmoor!  
We are One Team-100%.  
Let’s continue to making it a great year!  
 
Sincerely, 
Ebony Harvey 
Principal 
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Nov. 25th-

26th    
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Thanksgiving 
Break 

No School 

 
 

Nov.  
10th 

 

Veterans  
Day Virtual 
Assembly 

 

Nov.  
18th-24th  

 

Elementary 
Conferences 

Early Dismissal 
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New Woodmoor Staff 
  

 
 School Hours: 

• 9:30-4:00 K-5th grade, FSA, & PACE 

• 9:30-2:30 Early Release Wednesday 

• 10:10-1:40 ECEAP  
 

Dev. 3’s & Phonology program: 
• 9:30-12:00 am session   

• 1:30-4:00   pm session  
 

Important Information: 
• Students in FSA and K-5th grade can arrive at 

9:10  

• Students in Dev. 3’s and Phonology can arrive 
at 9:20 

• Students are tardy at 9:35 
 

Important Numbers: 
• Main Office: 425-408-5600 

• Attendance: 425-408-5610 
• Health Room: 425-408-5606 
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It is that time again. Time for us to celebrate our local heroes. This year we 
will have a virtual assembly honoring our Veterans. Of course that means, we 
want to honor your active military and Veteran family members on this 
upcoming Veterans’ Day here at Woodmoor Elementary. If you would like to 
submit a picture of your Veterans for our virtual assembly, please send digital 
copies to Ms. Joseph at ljoseph@nsd.org  . Alternatively, you can send to 
class teachers to pass along.  Please be sure to include branch of service, 
rank, and years of service with the name of your Veteran and your students 
name. 
 

Additionally, as we prepare to honor Veterans here at Woodmoor, we would 
like to include our Scouts as part of our program we are creating that will be 
shown virtually in the classrooms. We will be having a flag ceremony after 
school on November 8th for any Woodmoor Scout that would like to 
participate. The time will be from 4:15-5:15. We are requesting that Scouts 
be dressed in their uniforms for the ceremony. Parents will need to provide 
transportation home. If your child is interested in participating please contact 
Mrs. Joseph. Permission slips will follow for those students who are 
interested. Email your child’s name to Ljoseph@nsd.org.  
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Picture retake day will be this Thursday 
November 4th.  This day is mainly for students 
that were absent on our original picture day in 

September. Teachers will have a list of who was 
absent and will make sure those students get 

their pictures taken. 
 

For the students that want their picture re-
done for another reason will need to let their 
teacher know and make sure they have their 
original picture pack with them for the retake 

picture. 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held 
November 18th-November 24th. Each day 

school will dismiss at 12:40 to accommodate 
conferences. Please check with your 

classroom teacher to determine which day 
your conference will be held. Conferences 
will be held in person or virtually via Zoom. 

Conferences are a great time to ask 
questions and discuss any concerns that you 

might have. 
 

 
 

 

Batch Testing Results 
So far we have had 2 positive 

cases from batch testing. 
 

 

Mark your 
Calendars-

Scholastic Book Fair 
will be December  

7th-13th    
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PTSA General Meeting & Parent Education Night 
Tuesday, November 2nd @ 7pm 

Please join us for our next PTSA General Meeting & Parent Education Night 

Tuesday, November 2nd at 7:00pm via Zoom 

Join our Zoom Meeting 

Meeting ID: 813 5240 7508 

Passcode: Dolphins! 

Dr. Kaneshiro with Woodinville Pediatrics will be joining us for the first half of the meeting for a 

Q&A session about Covid-19, vaccines, and keeping our young ones safe 

Then stay to hear about what's happening now and what's coming up! 

All parents, staff, and community members are welcome! 

Door prizes will be given! Must be present to win. 

 

Woodmoor PTSA is excited to 
participate in  

National PTA Reflections Art Contest 
2021-2022! 

 

 

This year's theme is "I Will Change 
The World By..." 

 
 

Anyone interested can download a student entry form for their 

chosen project here. 

Students submit their completed works of art in one, or all, of 
the available arts categories: Dance Choreography, Film 

Production, Literature, Music Composition, Photography, Visual 

Arts. 

For more information, visit the Reflections page on our website. 
Submissions need to be turned in to their teacher no later 

than Nov 12th. 

 

For questions or for help getting started please 
email: reflections.woodmoor@gmail.com 

Parent volunteers needed for judging! Please contact Clare 

Brooks at reflections.woodmoor@gmail.com. 
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Woodmoor PTSA News 

https://woodmoorptsa.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d66f51577f21222dab56c7566&id=2471069ee1&e=876efbde1c
https://www.wastatepta.org/events-programs/reflections/
https://woodmoorptsa.org/Page/Enrichment%20Programs/Reflections%202021-22
mailto:reflections.woodmoor@gmail.com
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STAY INFORMED – WOODMOOR WEBSITE 
Check out our Woodmoor website and calendar for updates.  This will 
remain our means of communication throughout the school year.  To 
access the website please go to http://woodmoor.nsd.org.  For up-to-
date information please go to the Woodmoor website “calendar”.   

Northshore’s Nondiscrimination Statement 
Northshore School District prohibits discrimination on the basis of age, sex, 
marital status, genetic information, sexual orientation including gender 
expression or identity, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, honorably 
discharged veteran or military status, or the presence of any sensory, mental, 
or physical disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a 
person with a disability, unless based upon a bona fide occupational 
qualification, in all its employment procedures, training, programs and activities 
and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. 
The following employee has been designated to handle questions and 
complaints of alleged unlawful discrimination: Doug Hale, Executive Director of 
Human Resources, (425) 408-7606. 

 

Native American 
Heritag 

http://woodmoor.nsd.org/
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